
C H M9FARLANE
PRESI DENT

M9IAKUNE SON&BODGSON.UMira) 
MONTREAL

October 5th, 1925,

Dear Sir Arthur:

1 am taking you at your

word and reminding you of our conversation last 

week at Dixie, when you very kindly said you 

would enquire if any book had been written 

detailing the development of the British Army 

through the War. If such a record is in 

existence, I would like very much to get a 

copy, if I knew where to apply.

Please accept my thanks in 

anticipation, and believe me.

Yours faithful!

General sir Arthur A.W. Ourrie
Montreal.


